
24th April 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Broughton Residents 

 

 

BROUGHTON PARISH ANNUAL MEETING  

FOLLOWED BY BUSINESS MEETING  

 

I write to invite you to our next meeting which will be held in the Lounge Bar at 

Swinton Sports Hall, on Wednesday 15th May 2024 at 7.30pm. 

 

If you would like an item to be discussed at this meeting, please inform me by 

5pm on the 5th May 2024. 

 

The final agenda for the meeting will be available on the village noticeboard and 

website on the evening of 6th May 2024  

 

 

Mrs Gail Cook 

(Clerk) 

 

Email:    broughton.parish@gmail.com 

 

mailto:broughton.parish@gmail.com

